The Brotherhood of St Laurence

67 Brunswick Street, Fitzroy, Victoria, 3065, Telephone 419 7055.



15th March 1990

Mr. Mark Searle
YOUNG PEOPLE'S HEALTH SERVICE
175 Flinders Lane
Melbourne 3000

Dear Mark,

I am writing with regard to your submission for funds for a part time Project Officer to your group. The B.S.L. has considered your request favourably and encloses a cheque for \$2,000.

We hope this contribution will assist your efforts in securing full funding for your proposal of a Young People's Health Service.

Yours sincerely,

JOHN WISE

Director

Community Services